
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Autumn 2 2017 
 

 

 

A BIG thank you to all who took part in the sponsored Readathon in October. We helped 

to raise lots of money towards books and author visitors to go into major U.K. hospitals 

including Alder Hey. Here at Springwood Heath, we have gone a step further and 

are donating the 20% that came to us for our school library directly back to 

‘Read for Good’ to help provide even more books! 

Thank you so much for your support with such a worthwhile event! 

‘Success through Caring and 

Learning’ 

 

  

 
Monday 18th December 

 

We are looking forward to the ‘Book 

People’ bus arriving in the school car park 

on the 18th. Children can bring money in 

that day to buy a book and parents/carers 

can browse and purchase books with their 

child before and after school. Look out for 

more details going home. 
 

Over 300 handpicked Book People titles up 

to 75% cheaper than RRP 

 
 

 

Children in Y4, 5 and 6 have recently had a great 
time taking part in visits to Central Library to 
see a variety of authors and poets. What great 
representatives of our school they were and 

what a fabulous CRASH time we had! 

THANK YOU to all who 
came to our open library. 

Lots of new families 
joined us for a cuppa and 

special CRASH cakes! 

Please join us in the library 
on Friday afternoons after 
school 3:15-3:45 to choose a 

Weekend read! 
 

 

 

We loved meeting Frank 

Cottrell Boyce! 



 

 

Please tweet us @crashspringwood 

CRASH Author Visits Autumn 2017 
What a brilliant breakfast club we 

had with the very talented Sarah 

McIntyre - author and illustrator. 

Look at the amazing portraits she 

drew! 

Thank you for visiting us Sarah! 

We were beyond excited when Stewart 
Foster, author of ‘Bubble Boy’ and ‘All the 
Things That Could Happen’ visited us in 

October.  We had an amazing and 
inspirational day with him! 

Y5 and Y6 CRASH had a lovely morning at ‘The 
Children’s Bookshow’ at the Philharmonic 

listening to the traditional story teller 
Daniel Morden. 

 
 

Foundation Stage, Y1 

and Y2 had a 

wonderful morning 

working with Maxine 

Lee-Mackie, a hugely 

talented local author 

and Illustrator. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


